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22nd June 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The end of the year is fast approaching and I am writing to let you know about some of the exciting things we have coming 

up in these last few weeks, including our end of year celebration and disco!  

Key Dates 

Date Event Time  

Wednesday 
28th June 

Parent’s Open 
Evening 

4:30pm 

For children moving up to Reception in September this will be an opportunity for you 
to meet your child’s new teacher, collect starter packs and find out everything you 
need to know about your child starting school. This will be held in the main school 
hall. Please enter the school by the main entrance.  
For children staying in nursery for another year, this will be an opportunity for you to 
hear about our restructure and the new 30 hours offer. This will be held in the Ladybird 
classroom. Please enter the school via the Early Years entrance. 

Wednesday 
28th June 

Class Photos 
 

10:30am 
and 1:00 

pm 

Our class photograph will be taken at 10.30 am for the morning class and 1.00 pm for 
the afternoon class. If your child is not registered for a Wednesday session, we would 
like to invite you to join us for our photograph. Please bring your child to the main 
school office, where they can join their friends for the photo. 

Tuesday 4th 
July 

Open Evening 
(only children 
moving up to 
Reception) 

4:00pm – 
5:00pm 

This is an event for those children moving up to Reception in September. You will be 
able to have a look around the Reception classrooms and meet the team who will be 
working there.  
 

Tuesday 18th 
July 

End of Year 
Celebration 

10:30 am 
and 

2:30 pm 

On the 18th July we will be holding our end of year celebration. This will be an 
opportunity for us to look back on our year in nursery and celebrate all of the things 
we have learnt. We would like to invite you to join us for our celebration in the main 
school hall. After our celebration we will be heading outside for cake, juice and games 
on the field! If your child is not registered for a Tuesday session we would like to invite 
them to join us for the celebration. Please speak to Miss Ratcliffe to confirm the 
details. 

Wednesday 
19th July 

End of Year 
Party 

2:00pm 

In partnership with the Reception Class we will be having our very own disco in the 
school hall on the 8th July at 2pm. We are planning lots of dancing, games, snacks 
and fun to celebrate the brilliant year we have had. If your child is not registered for a 
Wednesday afternoon and you would like them to join us for the party please speak 
to Miss Ratcliffe to confirm the details. 

Friday 21st 
July 

Last day of 
term 

Pirate Day 
All day 

To finish off our Under The Sea topic our last week of school will be pirate week. We 
would like to invite the children to come dress as pirates on the last day of term for 
our final pirate day. We will be making our own treasure maps and going on a treasure 
hunt!  

 

We hope you can join us to celebrate our brilliant year.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Ratcliffe 
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